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30th March 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we reach the end of a fabulous spring term, we wanted to take the opportunity to 

share some updates with you. 

We are sorry to be saying goodbye to Miss Marshall who is moving on to work at an 

Outdoor Education Centre. Molly joined us as a member of staff having completed her 

student training at Red Hill Field. She has been an excellent staff member not only in the 

support she has given children within the classroom and outdoor environment but also 

running extra-curricular activities too. We will miss her greatly but know that she will be 

amazing in her new job. We would like to welcome Miss Ashley who will be joining us as a 

member of support staff in in our EYFS/1 department. 

It has been wonderful to welcome parents back into celebration assemblies – it is always 

a delightful start to the week and a great opportunity for parents to share the 

achievements of their children. We are looking to hold further events in the summer term 

to give parents the opportunity to be part of their child’s school experience. 

It has been a busy spring term with a variety of events taking place in school. The whole 

school came together to celebrate World Book Day. The School Council have organised 

book and cake sales to raise money for both the school and charities. Our Year 2 children 

enjoyed their one night residential to Beaumanor Hall. We were so pleased that this was 

able to go ahead and that the children had such a great time. Our Year 4 children have 

just returned from their residential trip to the Hollowford Centre in Castleton. Another 

wonderful opportunity for our children to experience a whole range of activities to 

develop their skills beyond the school environment. 

Last week, we held Parents’ Evening. We hope you were able to meet with your child’s 

class teacher to hear about their learning and their achievements. Some parents have 



 

shared with us that they would like the opportunity to come into school so we are 

considering how we can give parents meaningful opportunities to visit and further 

understand their child’s progress.  

Thank you for your support during the spring term. We hope you have a lovely Easter 

break and that you have an enjoyable time with your family.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Stephen Snelson    Rachel Watts 

Executive Headteacher   Head of School 


